“The Board of Management met on 4th May and discussed a number of operational and
strategic matters, covering

e Previous minutes and matters arising

e Admissions, headcount and 2022/23 Teacher and class allocations

e Feedback on the success of the Open Evening

e Rollout of further staff training in the The Berry Street Education Model (BSEM) that
provides strategies for teaching and learning that enables teachers to increase
engagement of students with complex, unmet learning needs and to successfully
improve all students’ self-regulation, relationships, wellbeing, growth and academic
achievement.

e Targeted fundraising and need to (re) establish the long term fundraising
sub-committee. To support transparency will issue a report on how funds raised were
spent in 2021/2

e Various standard staffing, financial and operational matters

Niamh Cullen

Principal



